

Draper Utah Mountain Point Stake

April 12, 2018

Dear Bishop,

We are pleased to announce some exciting news. The Sandy Home Storage Center (formally know as the Dry Pack Cannery) has been remodeled to better serve our patrons in their efforts to become more self-reliant, build a long-term food storage, and be better prepared for unexpected hardships or emergencies.

The remodel has also allowed us to make the following changes at the Sandy Home Storage Center:

- New retail shopping area with new entrance on the east side of the building
- The Center now accepts cash, check and credit cards (Visa, MasterCard and Discover)
- All products are prepackaged
- Products can be purchased by the case or individually
- Monthly sales will be offered on select items
- New products now being offered:
  - o Peanut Butter
  - Honey
  - o Bulk products in 4-gallon buckets, beginning with regular oats
  - Seychelle water filtration bottles and filters
- Starting in May 2018, we will also have longer hours to better serve you:
  - Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday and Saturday 9 am to 4 pm
  - Wednesday 9 am to 6 pm

We encourage you to inform the members of your ward about these changes through your Elders Quorum and Relief Society Presidencies. Everyone is welcome to visit the Center – located at 615 East 8400 South Sandy, on the northeast side of the building.

Sincerely,

President John R. Taylor

Agent Stake President for the Sandy Home Storage Center